Mellen, [Chas. S.] June 10, 1898

W. L., Bull to James J. Hill.

Has had a long conference with Mellen re-
garding the dispute between the Northern
Pacific Road and the Oregon Railroad & Navi-
gation Company. DMellen considers the "Port-
land Agreement" still active and also states
that he intends to abide by it, "unless forced
to do otherwise by our action."”
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